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After 10 years of dedicated service

to the Ruben Centre in Nairobi Kenya,
Br. Frank O’Shea will be stepping down
from his role as Director. Frank has
been a huge part in the growth and
operations of the Ruben Centre and has
spent years of dedicated, visionary and
tireless service to the people of Mukuru.
His leadership has seen so many life
changing programs come to fruition,
including the growth of the Ruben
Primary School to nearly 3000 students
and also the Ruben Health Clinic’s
Maternity Wing, which is changing

the face of childbirth in Mukuru.

We thank Frank for his years of service
and compassion to the greater Mukuru
Community. We welcome Mr Nicolas
Makau in his role as the new Ruben
Director, and we wish him all the very
best. We are sure he will bring his own
brand of compassion and leadership to
the Ruben Centre, and we look forward
to supporting and working with him =






